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Membership

We currently have around 200 members including the incoming sophomore class.

To celebrate our membership, we hosted a Member Appreciation Dinner back in
February, as well as made and delivered midterms care packages for all 200 of our
members during Midterms Week!

To welcome our incoming sophomore class, we have also been hosting weekly
sophomore bonding events, to help them feel more connected to our community.

In celebration of Colonial Club’s 125™ Anniversary, we will be taking an evening cruise
trip to New York to celebrate with our current members and alumni.

Community Service and Engagement

We are continuing our lasting relationship with the Princeton-Blairstown Center, and we
are going to be hosting a group of students from Global Neighborhood Secondary
School as part of their Campus Expedition Program, for a lunch at Colonial Club and a
Princeton campus tour.

In addition, around 30 Colonial members are headed to the PBC site for an all-day
activities trip on 4/23.

Thanks to our Community Service Chair Jennifer Peng, we were able to host a successful
Charity Talent Show, raising over 500 dollars for HomeFront. We plan to host another
charity event in the fall.

Colonial Club has been actively participating in the CSICC this year, helping to host the
annual service event, TruckFest.

Informative Dinner Series and Educational Initiatives

Our Professor Dinner series has continued successfully this semester, with a variety of
professors, including Elizabeth Bogan (ECO), and Shirley Tilghman (MOL), participating in
our exciting discussions.

We are planning a special Take Your Professor To Dinner Night on 4/26, to cap off our
Professor Dinner series this semester.



* We just hosted a Career Panel event on 4/18 for seniors to share about their work
experiences with interested sophomores and juniors, helping grow informal mentorship
within the club.

* We are also organizing several Language Tables this and next semester with varying
frequency, based on member interest.

* We've helped organized Colonial study groups this semester, based on the classes
popular amongst the membership.

House Improvements
* We have renovated our dining area with new tables and chairs.
* We've launched Colonial Development, an in-house software development team
working on a modern, dynamic website for Colonial member use.



